
WINDWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 
3200 WINDWOOD BOULEVARD 
BOCA RATON, FLORIDA 33431 

 

 

March 6th, 2025 

 

Greetings Windwood Unit Owners, 

 

This notice is to announce that the City of Boca Raton has approved the 
community asphalt resurfacing project. All- County will be staging the 
equipment for the project the week prior to the onset of the 
immobilization. 

 

The duration period of the project is expected to last the month of April. 

If you will be leaving the community for any extended period of time 
during the month of April please make arraignments to store your 
vehicle(s) off site. 

Frequent updates and progress reports for the project will be distributed 
electronically to the unit owners. 

These updates will include access & parking instructions for each phase 
of the project. 

If you are leasing your unit please provide these updates to your unit 
residents. 

Thank you 

 

The Windwood Homeowners Association Board of Directors and 
Management Team. 


